
Mrs F Moore, Headteacher   0115 9156 995 admin@st-augustines.nottingham.sch.uk               28.03.24 

School Website 

Remember to check the School website for all  the latest information and updates  

Home - St Augustine's Catholic Primary Academy - Nottingham (st-

augustines.nottingham.sch.uk)  

 
Dear Families 
  
As you know, Good Friday is the Friday right before Easter and is a day to remember what Christ 
did for us on the cross. It's a time to reflect on the sacrifice that he made and the great love that 
God has for us. As we think about all that was done for us and the joy it gives, it becomes easy to 
pass the love forward with encouraging words to others, so here are my encouraging words to 
you: Thank you all for your support and the pupils and staff for their hard work and continued 
commitment to St A’s 
  
I hope you all have a Holy, enjoyable and restful break. 
 
Mrs Moore 

Weekly Lunch Time Winners 
This week’s lunch time winners are year 1 and year 2. 

EVERY SECOND COUNTS 

Attendance w/c 25th March 2024 

Our Attendance target is 95%. This week we are 95.41% 

Well done to F2 Mr Hallgarth and Year 6 Classes who had the highest attendance of 100% 
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We can not wait! 

Celebration 

A little bit late but…. The quality of our work counts The quality of our character counts Every sec-

ond counts Well done to our very worthy recipients and to T on her amazing gymnastic competi-

tion achievements this weekend  

Mini Pilgrimage 

We’re all cheering and praying for you  TTCSNottingham on this, your mini pilgrimage and then 

when you go to Lourdes. Thank you for taking our Prayers with you  



We can not wait! 

Palm Sunday 

Hosanna! Well done Year 1. You enjoyed learning all about Palm Sunday when Jesus arrived in 

Jerusalem. The people welcomed him with shouts of joy. How can we welcome Jesus into our 

lives today?  

Musical Theatre Club 

Wow, St A’s choir What an incredible performance. Well done and thank you Mrs Kingsland too  



We can not wait! 

Lenten Tree 

F2 have loved making their Lenten Tree after writing their special prayers  

Year 4 Art 

Dragon’s eye illustrations. Incredible Year 4. Well done! 



OPAL in School 

As we start our OPAL journey, it fair to say the children love being together, playing with older 

and younger peers and it’s only just begun. 



F2 Curriculum Corner 

We have had a busy final week in Reception this week and we’re ready for our holidays!   

 

 

 

We finished reading ‘Dinosaur Roar’ by Paul and Henrietta Strickland in English and we loved it!!! 

We have LOVED our dinosaur topic this half term.  

Ask me:  

What have you learnt about dinosaurs over the last six weeks? 

Which dinosaur themed story was your favourite and why? 

 

In Maths we have been learning about repeating patterns and 3D shapes. 

Ask me:  

What are the names of some of the 3D shapes we have been learning about? 

Can you make any repeating patterns with items at home – socks, cutlery, toys?   

 

Next Week:  

We will be enjoying a two week break for Easter. School will be open again on Monday 15th April. 

Have a lovely break and I look forward to welcoming you all back after the break.   

 

 

 

To help me:  

Read my reading book with me and make a note of it in my reading record. 

Count with me forwards and backwards (1-20).   





DIARY DATES 
Please keep this safe-New Dates Added 

Date  Event  

Friday 29th March 2024 School Closed for Easter Holidays (2 Weeks)  

Monday 15th April 2024 School Open for New Term 

Thursday 25th April 2024 Mass to celebrate Easter in Church at 10am 

Friday 26th April 2024 Year 2 assembly to parents in school hall 

Friday 10th May 2024 Year 1 Assembly to parents 

Monday 13th-16th May 2024 Year 6 SATS week 

Friday 17th May 2024 Year 6 Disco and Pizza day 

Thursday 23rd May 2024 St Augustine’s Feast Day: 

• Mass in Church at 10am 

• Special Picnic Lunch 

• Ice-cream Van to visit school 

Monday 27th May 2024 School Closed for Half Term 

Monday 3rd June 2024 INSET Day 

We can not wait! 

The quality of our  

work counts. 

The quality of our  

character counts. 



Tuesday 4th June 2024 School Open for New Term 

Tuesday 4th-11th June 2024 Year 6 Bikeability 

Thursday 15th June 2024 Coffee Morning in School Hall 9am-10am 

Monday 17th- 21st June  2024 Wellbeing and Sports Week 

Friday 21st June 2024 Summer Fayre  3.40-5.30pm 

Thursday 20th June 2024 Sports Day: 

• F2 and KS1 AM at Huntington 

• KS2 PM at Huntington 

Monday  1st-2nd July 2024 Year 2 Camping Trip  to Camp Redwood  

Wednesday 10th-12th July 2024 Year 6 Briars Residential Trip 

Tuesday 16th July 2024 Year 6 Performance 6pm in School Hall 

Wednesday 17th July 2024 INSET DAY 

Thursday 25th July 2024 Year 6 Leavers’ Mass at Church 10am 

Friday 26th July 2024 Last Day of School 

Year 6 Leavers’ Assembly 9.30am in School Hall 

Monday 29th July 2024 School Closed - Summer Holiday  

We Love St A’s! 

So much to learn 

this week! 

 

 

 

Remember St Augustine’s is now on       

Twitter! To keep up to date with everything 

the school is doing please follow us 

@staugustinesNG3.  There will be lots of 

photos and updates on Twitter when join 

today. 



Safeguarding at St Augustine’s 

Learning to Serve - Loving to Learn 

The governors and staff at St Augustine’s take seriously our responsibility to 

promote the welfare and safeguarding of all the children entrusted to our 

care.   

Mrs Moore and Mrs Bates are the designated teachers for Child Protection 

issues and will refer any serious concerns to Social Services. 

We will always do our best to work in partnership with parents.  We will      

liaise with Social Services and our Attendance Service in the best interests of 

the child. 

Who do you talk to in school about safeguarding concerns? 

Designated Safeguarding Lead – Mrs L Bates 

Deputy Designated Safeguarding Lead 

Mrs F Moore 

Designated Safeguarding Person 

Ms E Burrows 


